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Comments: As a regular recreation user of these public lands, I am opposed to closures of FS roads and OHV

parks. I would prefer to see increased opportunities for public/private partnerships to expand the access via

roads and trails to use this land for recreation.  There is certainly room for improvement regarding designation of

more one-way trails at OHV parks.  This would provide additional safety to riders and Oakey Mountain and

Davenport Mountain which are 2 area I frequently use.  The Foothills Region has excellent geography for

motorcycle enthusiasts I regularly volunteer with GARTRA to help maintain several OHV parks in Georgia. The

proposed changes to Windy Gap eliminate the last remaining public trail in Georgia that provides technical

challenges to dualsport motorcyclists.  


